
I fully support Oregon's Sustainable Shopping Initiative. Single use plastic bags are among the 
most widespread litter we see throughout out state. Additionally they foul up sorting 
equipment at recycling facilities. they are an unnecessary blight on our beautiful landscape. 
sincerely  
Mark and Cynthia Chandler 
240 Rhododendron Dr. 
Florence, OR 97439 
 


